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We are requesting a five month extension for our solar payment option program 
(feedback tariff). We have received our level 1 interconnection application from PGE 
our tracking number is 6E8374. OAR 860-084-0210. 

Dynamic Power innovation had given usa verbal but not written estimate for the 2376 kilowatt system. 
We repeatedly asked for a written contract and were not provided with one. On August 30, 2010 we 
called and told DPI we were not going to continue with the project as we had no written contract from 
them. We had a concern that he did not have a residential construction license. They also did not 
have any insurance and they were concerned about installing on our concrete tile roof. This took 
some time to get resolved. We were in contact with PGE and Energy Trust to let them know what was 
going on. 

It took us several months to find a solar company that would install on our tile roof that we could trust. 
Zachary Kahn from Solar City is our choice and we would need to have a 5-month extension to have 
the system installed. 


